
DID YOU FORGET SOMETHING?
We want to help our families establish a daily 
routine with a friendly reminder to parents that your 
children need to bring their lunches or money, 
school work, water bottle, library book and 
backpacks to school every day.  Although we do 
understand that some mornings are extra busy.  
Therefore, we have a table outside the 200 building 
corridor where all lunches and water bottles brought 
in by parents can be placed for student pick-up.  
Parents will be responsible for completing a 
“golden” information ticket from the office that is 
placed in your children’s teachers mail cubby.  Make 
sure your child knows before the school day begins 
you will be dropping off lunches or other items.  
Thank you for your help in limiting interruptions to 
instruction time in the classroom.
 

PARENT CONFERENCES
Due to Parent Teacher Conferences, we will be on 
minimum day schedule from Monday, October 
23 through Friday, October 27.  All TK and 
Kindergarten students will attend school from 8:00 
AM - 11:30 AM.  Grades 1st through 6th grade will 
attend school from 8:00 AM - 12:30 PM.

FLAG ASSEMBLY
Please join us for our next Flag Assembly on Friday, 
October 27th at 8:30 AM.  We will be honoring our 
October Student of the Month and Eagle Award 
recipients.

COOK’S NIGHT OUT
It’s time for a night where no cooking is required!  
PTO is sponsoring their next Cook’s Night Out this 
Wednesday, October 11th at Chipotle starting at 
5:00 PM.  Come enjoy a “no fuss” dinner with family 
and friends!

FAMILY MOVIE DAY
We will be watching “Born Leader” for Family Movie 
Day on Sunday, October 22nd from 12:00 PM - 2:00 
PM.  An order form was sent home with your child 
and it is also attached to this Monday’s email blast.  
Tickets may be purchased by completing the 
order form and returning it to school by 
Thursday, October 19th.  The cost is $4.00 per 
person and includes the movie and one raffle ticket.  
Pre-sale tickets will be held under the family’s LAST 
NAME at the Will Call table on Family Movie Day.  
Check-in will begin at 11:30 AM.  Children must be 
accompanied by an adult for this event.  No 
drop-offs please!

HEALTH OFFICE DONATIONS
We appreciate you!  Many thanks for the clothes 
donated to our Health Office.  Throughout the year, 
there are times when extra clothes are needed for 
your children visiting Mrs. Kaiser.  Thank you to all 
who helped us stock up on our clothes supply.  
We’re grateful for your generosity!

PTO MEETING TONIGHT
Tonight, October 9th, is the monthly Parent Teacher 
Organization meeting at 6:30 PM.  The meeting will 
take place in the staff lounge.  All members may 
enter through the staff patio.  Thank you!
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